
	
DO	YOU	KNOW	ABOUT	THE	RECALL?	

Written	and	paid	for	by	Robin	O'Meara	
	
	

On	November	16th	three	Heather	Gardens	residents	filed	a	petition	to	recall	four	Directors	
	from	the	Heather	Gardens	Metropolitan	District.	

	
Did	you	know	that	John	Harvey,	Al	Lindeman,	Bonnie	Fleming	and	Martha	Karnopp	
want	to	cost	you	more	money	by	initiating	a	Recall	Election	based	on	lies,	gossip	and	rumors?		
	
	
Did	you	know	that	it	will	cost	the	HG	Residents	at	least	$23,000	to	hold	a	recall	election?	
	
	
Did	you	know	that	the	rumor,	“Stall	until	the	recall”	was	true?			it	is	very	clear,	from	
Martha	Karnopp’s	comments	at	the	Open	Forum	on	December	9th,	that	these	four	have	been	
working	on	the	recall	ever	since	the	four	Directors	announced	that	they	were	running	as	a	
slate;	never	giving	the	Directors	a	chance	to	do	their	jobs.	
		
	
Did	you	know	that	the	HGMD	and	the	HGA	negotiated	for	six	months	to	amend	the	
management	agreement?		The	time	frame	was	not	a	coincidence.		The	law	says	that	a	recall	
petition	cannot	be	filed	until	the	officers	have	served	six	months.		The	Recall	Committee	
interfered	with	negotiations.		By	not	negotiating	in	good	faith	valuable	time	was	wasted,	
additional	legal	fees	incurred,	and	even	more	trust	was	eroded.		
	
	
The	District	Directors	are	working	for	you,	the	residents,	to	protect	your	money	by	reducing	
spending,	increasing	revenue	and	monitoring	the	management	of	the	District	properties	so	

that	all	of	the	amenities	exemplify	the	quality	and	reputation	of	the		
Heather	Gardens	Community.	

	
HGMD	Directors	Craig	Baldwin,	Rita	Effler,	Robin	O'Meara	and	Daniel	Taylor	provide	the	

accountability	that	HG	Residents	demand	and	deserve.	
	

DO	NOT	SIGN	THE	RECALL	PETITIONS!	
For	more	information	about	the	recall,	contact	Robin	O’Meara		

RobinOMeara@HGMetroDist.org	
	


